
1. Digital - preferred method.  Please e-mail them to WB5thgradememorydvd@yahoo.com or flash drive

2. Hard copy - I do have a photo scanner so I can accept printed copies

Rules: 

Please send in before break:

Feb. 14th

First Call For DVD Pictures

5
th

 Grade Memory DVD!!

Anne Michelis annemichelis@yahoo.com or 734-502-0759 (call or text)

wb5thgradememorydvd@yahoo.com

Digital: Send digital files to e-mail address with the student name in the subject line. Name files in 

the order you want them to appear.  If submitting a flash drive please seal in envelope with Evan 

B.'s name on it as well as your e-mail address and your student's name and give it to him. Flash 

drives will be returned via the same method.

Hard Copy: Label each picture with a sticky note (back side, do not write on the photo) with your 

child's name and the number in which order you would like it to appear. Please seal in an 

envelope with Evan B.'s name on it as well as your e-mail address and your student's name and 

give it to him. Photos will be returned via the same method.

Hi everyone! I am Anne, Evan B.'s Mom.  I will be creating this year's Memory DVD for the 

class at promotion time. It's time to start collecting pictures for this great keepsake.  This is 

the first call for pictures (there will be several - as this is a long process). I can accept digital 

or hard copies.  Please note that I have many pictures of your child that I have taken through 

the years from the events that I attended that will be included in the DVD.  I will also rely on 

you to send in pictures of the events I wasn't able to attend.  I use a special e-mail for the 

digital pictures.  I have listed the criteria for the picture submissions.  Please contact me 

with any questions or concerns. 

Pictures needed now:

 - Individual students (max of 5 - Age 1-now)

 - Pictures with friends


